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UPDATE:  
 
Around 7:00 this morning, Visalia PD officers were called to the 1100 block of West Walnut Avenue 
for a report of a man down. When officers arrived on scene, they discovered a man lying in the 
roadway. 
 
VPD Violent Crime Detectives were called and are currently on scene investigating.  
 
Walnut Avenue between Conyer and Giddings is currently closed, and the closure is expected to last 
several hours. Please use an alternate route and check back for updates. We appreciate your patience 
and understanding. 
 
**ORIGINAL RELEASE** 
 
HAPPENING NOW: AVOID THE AREA OF WALNUT/GIDDINGS 
 
The area of Walnut between Conyer and Giddings is currently closed due to an ongoing investigation 
by Visalia PD Detectives. The closure is expected to last several hours. Please use an alternate route 
and check back for updates. We appreciate your patience and understanding.  
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VISALIA POLICE DEPARTMENT 
Jason Salazar, Chief of Police 
 
Liz Jones, Public Safety Police & Fire PIO, 
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(559) 713-4370 (office) / (559) 713-4807 (fax) 
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